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News & Current Events 

 

2016 Swine Research and Education 

Experience Program 
 

Submitted by Dr. Derris Burnett 

 

Dr. Derris Burnett was awarded funding for the 2016 Swine Research and Education Experience 

Program sponsored by the National Pork Board. This proposal entitled ñEffect of Weaning Age and 

Lactose Levels on Health Status and Growth Performance of Weaned Pigs: An 

Undergraduate Experienceò is a collaboration with Dr. Marcio Goncalves, Global Nutrition 

Specialist at PIC (Pig Improvement Company, Hendersonville, TN) and will facilitate an experiential 

research/learning opportunity for an undergraduate student in the Department of Animal and Dairy 

Sciences interested in commercial swine production. 

This is the second year in a row that Dr. Burnett has submitted a successful proposal through this 

funding mechanism. This program is designed to provide an integrated research and education 

experience for the student and will help to increase networking and notoriety for our teaching and 

research programs in the Department. 

These types of opportunities are consistent with Dr. Burnettôs philosophy of learning outside of the 

classroom and training the next generation of Animal Scientists to be career ready upon graduation.  

 

 



 

ADS Capstone Service-Learning Project  
 
Submitted by Jessica Graves and Dr. Brandi Karisch 
 
Since the fall semester of 2014, seniors enrolled in ADS 4221 Capstone have 

been challenged with many ñreal-worldò service-learning projects. In this 

course, instructors Jessica Graves and Dr. Brandi 

Karisch identify ñcommunity partnersò who are 

willing to work with senior students, providing them 

with expertise for the service-learning project. 

 

This semesterôs community partner is Mississippi 

Farm Bureau Federation (MSFB) where the 

ñadvocacyò service-learning project challenged 

student groups to disseminate sound information to 

a public audience related to an assigned ñhot topicò 

or common misconception related to livestock 

production. In addition to having access to Extension 

specialists for insight and expertise, students have 

also been able to work with MSFB Communications 

Coordinator, Mr. Greg Gibson. 

 

 

On Wednesday, November 2nd, students spent time 

at the Colvard Student Union providing peers, faculty 

and staff with truthful information about their assigned 

topic. While there, Mr. Gibson was able to capture 

some footage about this project. ADS student, 

Sydney McConnell (pictured), was interviewed about 

her experience for this service-learning project and 

did a great job articulating the importance of the 

project. Additionally, interviews with non-ADS 

students were captured in an effort to learn more 

about the impact of this project. 

 

All-in-all, ADS senior students have learned to work 

together as a group, hone their written and oral 

communication skills, and think critically about the 

importance of impactful advocating and promoting the 

truth about animal agriculture.  

 


